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UPCOMING WEEK @ BCUC 

Prayer Requests: prayer@burnsidecityuc.org.au 

This Sunday  @ BCUC  

22nd July 

We have gifts according to God's grace 
 9:00am Contemporary and 10:30am Café  :  Donald Sarre  

Romans 12:1-8; John 20:19-22 

Still sheep without a shepherd?  

10:30am Classic : Keith Maynard  

Mark 6:30-34, 53-56 

2 Sam 7:1-14a; Psalm 89:20-37; Ephesians 2:11-22 

Monday 23rd July 

10:00am  mainly music 

 

Tuesday 24th July 

9:30am  Ladies Table Tennis 

9:30am  Playgroup 

7:00pm Church Council Meeting 

 

Wednesday 25th July 

7:45am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Prayer Meeting 

Thursday 26th July  

9:30am  Craft, Chat & Sew 

12noon  Friendship Club 

6:00pm  Worship & Music Ministry 

7:30pm  Choir practice 

 

Friday 27th July 

7:00pm  BICC Quiz Night 

 

 

Next Sunday  @ BCUC  

  29th July 

Being the Beloved 

 9:00am Contemporary and 10:30am Classic :  Rev Dr. Gary Stuckey  

10:30am Café : Merle Paton  

2 Sam 11:1-15; Psalm 14; Ephesians 3:14-21; John 6:1-21  

Sunday 22nd July 2018     

WELCOME 

Please stay for a cup of tea or coffee after the service ,  

so that we can get to know each other better. 

Ministry Team Contacts 

Supply Minister: Rev Dr. Gary Stuckey 0437 708 183 

Minister in Association: Rev Rob Williams 0424 123 171  

All Ministers are available for Pastoral Care as required  

Youth Coordinator: Ben Randall  0403 369 154 

Administrator: Deb Mugford Tuesday & Thursday 9am-2:30pm  

Administration Assistant: Stuart MacAdam on leave through  August 8th 

Office Hours  - 9am-12 noon Tuesday and Thursday 

A Vibrant Community, Committed to Jesus,  

Passionately Engaged in Mission 

We have different gifts, according to 

the grace given to each of us 
Romans 12:6 



 

In Christ, we have different gifts, making one body 

Over the last few weeks, with anticipation and joy, we have witnessed the 
rescue of 12 young boys and their soccer coach.  Praise and thanks to God for 
these 13 lives being saved. And prayers for the family of the volunteer who lost 
his life in saving others.  The boys were trapped in a cave for 9 days, in total 
darkness, no food, no contact with anyone and no idea if they would ever be 
rescued. Imagine you were one of them.  How would you feel? Then came the 
incredible discovery and rescue. They were rescued by a huge team, each using 
their different gifts and skills.  There were divers, doctors, engineers, pilots, 
paramedics, police, army, food providers, ... the list goes on.  Over a thousand 
involved. All members of the ONE TEAM, with ONE MISSION.  Save the boys 
and their coach.  It has never been done before. A miracle and modern day 
example of Paul's statement in Romans 12:5-8.   

"In Christ we, though many, form one body (team), and each member belongs to 
all the others. We have different gifts, according to the grace given to each of us."  

What are your God given gifts and skills?  Yes you have some.  Like the cave 
rescue team. 

We all have GOD GIVEN GIFTS  -  use them with the same enthusiasm. 

We are all part of the ONE TEAM,  - the body of Christ  (Some Team!). 

with ONE MISSION. "to make disciples of all nations".  Let's get on with it.   

   A MESSAGE FROM  DONALD SARRE 

Today at a Meeting of the Congregation, the JNC will bring a proposal to 
the congregation. Please cover this meeting with prayer, and continue 
in prayer all week; praying the blessing below over members of the JNC, 
the prospective minister, and all members of the BCUC family. 

The Lord bless you and keep you; The Lord make His face shine on you and 
be gracious to you; The Lord turn His face toward you and give you peace. 

Numbers 6:22-26 NIV 

THIS WEEK’S NEWS & NOTICES  

Please  e-mail articles for the BCUC weekly news to Stuart MacAdam at 

info@burnsidecityuc.org.au no later than 10am on Wednesday 

Honey 

The Barnabas honey supplies are 
unavailable until further notice. Too 
cold for the bees too!  Ros and Leigh 

Hizbiz a Men’s Group 

All gentlemen welcome to share a 12 
noon lunch @ the Marryatville Hotel on 
Tuesday July 31st. Contact Rex or 
Leigh if attending.  

BICC Quiz Night 

Raising funds for Chaplaincy in local 
schools.   The Burnside Inter-Church 
Council is hosting its annual Quiz night 
at BCUC on Friday, July 27th at 7pm.  
Tickets are $20 and are available from 
Chris and Malcolm Lake, or Keith 
Maynard; BYO drinks, nibbles, & coins.  

Meeting of the Congregation 

At 12:30 TODAY, we have called a 
single issue Meeting of the 
Congregation to receive and vote on a 
proposal from the Joint Nominating 
Committee. We would ask that people 
bring their own lunch and we can eat 
together after the 10.30 and Café 
services and then hold the meeting.  

Anniversary Service 

August 26  

9:30am Combined Service 
10:30am Morning Tea 

11am Chats Live 
12pm Shared Lunch 

 
Save the date! 

Giving envelope sets 2018-2019 

New sets of envelopes dating from 
12/8/2018 to 4/8/2019 (52 weeks) are 
available in the foyer today. Any 
enquiries regarding giving may be 
directed to Ray Nicholson, the Giving 
Recorder, at the Sunday church 
services or phone on 8193-0309 or 
email rayjocni@theashbrook.com.au.  

Oodnadatta Church Building Appeal 

A big thank you to the BCUC Women’s 
Ministry Group and others who gave so 
generously to support this Appeal 
during National Reconciliation Week. 
A total of $2286 was raised and has 
been forwarded to the Project Fund. 

Marryatville HS Chaplaincy 

We welcome David Dienes to the 
position of Pastoral Care Worker at 
Marryatville HS. He is a very active 
church member at Glenelg, 
experienced in working with young 
people and has an excellent record in 
developing personal relationships. We 
look forward to his contribution to the 
school community. 

Joash and his family have returned to 
mission work in China. 


